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NOTICE OF BARGAINING AGENT MERGER ELECTION – 

UPDATED  
 

SUPPLEMENTAL MAILOUT OF BALLOTS 

As you were previously notified, the Maine Labor Relations Board is conducting a mail ballot 

election involving employees represented by the Moosabec Teachers Association and the 

Moosabec Educational Support Staff Association.  The purpose of the election is to determine 

whether a majority of voters wish to merge into a single bargaining agent named the Moosabec 

Teachers and Educational Support Staff Association. 

 

The Board was scheduled to mail ballots to eligible voters on July 22, 2024.  While the majority 

of ballots were mailed on July 22, the Board failed to mail ballots to a number of eligible voters.  

As a result, the Board will mail out ballots on August 2, 2024, to all eligible voters who were not 

included in the original July 22 mailout. 

 

EXTENSION OF VOTING DEADLINE 

In order to provide the employees who were mailed ballots on August 2 sufficient time to vote, 

the tally of ballots is rescheduled from August 12, 2024, to August 22, 2024, for all voters, 

regardless of when the Board mailed your ballot.  To be counted, the Board must receive your 

ballot by 1:00 p.m. on August 22, 2024, at the Board offices in the preaddressed and postage-

paid Mail Envelope provided by the Board. 

 

VOTERS WHO DO NOT RECEIVE A BALLOT 

Employees believing themselves eligible to vote in the election who do not receive a ballot in a 

timely fashion may obtain a duplicate ballot by calling the Maine Labor Relations Board at (207) 

287-2015 on or before August 9, 2024.  The Board office is open from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., 

Monday through Friday. 

 

QUESTIONS 

Please follow the voting instructions included in the correspondence with your mail ballot.  If 

you have any other questions or concerns, please contact the Board’s staff at (207) 287-2015. 

 

 

By:  __________________________________ 

August 2, 2024       Neil P. Daly, Executive Director 

Augusta, Maine       Maine Labor Relations Board 

http://www.maine.gov/mlrb

